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Not only have our staff members worked extremely 

hard this year to provide our students with high-

quality instruction and services, they have also 

been an integral part in our planning for reopening. 

I very much appreciate their care and commitment 

to our students and for sharing their ideas in our 

staff and community meetings. 

There have been so many instances in which they 

have gone above and beyond the call of duty to 

make sure students are fed, are getting high-

quality instruction and access to services to 

support them and their families. I am very grateful 

to be in Mountain View.


